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NOTICE 

 

It has been observed that several applicants of BTech (NE Quota) have applied under the OBC 

category, whereas, their income data in the application reflects that they could have applied under 

OBC-NCL category. OBC-NCL is a reserved category, but OBC is not. 

Similarly, some applicants of General category could have applied under the Economically Weaker 

Section (EWS) category, as the data filled in the respective forms reflect. 

It has been decided to give a chance to the candidates to rectify their mistakes, if any,  in selecting 

the category by allowing them to change the category from OBC to OBC-NCL or General to EWS. 

For this, interested candidates may send an application by email to bssc2022@tezu.ernet.in stating 

that they had earlier chosen the category in the application by mistake, and now request to change 

their category from OBC to OBC-NCL or General to EWS, as the case may be. The application must be 

received within 03 September 2022 for effecting the changes. 

Candidates must note that, for considering the OBC-NCL or EWS categories, they must have 

certificate issued by the respective government authorities valid for the year 2022-23. Mere 

production of a Ration Card or certificates from unauthorised officials (e.g. Village 

Headman/Gaoburha, Members of Town Committee or Municipality) will not be accepted as proof of 

OBC-NCL or EWS categories. 
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